Steven Seee

From: mwfink233 (null) <mwfink233@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 6:35 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: HE 5990 HB 5861

Dear Representatives,
These bills are being submitted prematurely. The Rules and Regulations of the Certified Lactation Couselors have not
yet been posted, making their Scope of Practice unclear per the RIDOH. There also has been no public comment yet
posted on the CLC licensing bill. These bills need to be deferred until the licensing requirements are completed.
Thank you for your consideration,
Michael Fink MS Lic.IBCLC
Sent from my iPhone



